DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
JACKSONVILLE DISTRICT CORPS OF ENGINEERS
400 HIGH POINT DRIVE, SUITE 600
COCOA, FLORIDA 32926

December 22, 2014
REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

North Permits Branch
Cocoa Permits Section
SAJ-2012-01564(SP-AWP)

The Honorable Ed Fielding

Chairman, Board of County Commissioners of Martin County
2401 S.E. Monterey Road

Stuart, Florida 34996

Dear Mr. Fielding:

This is to acknowledge your letter dated December 15, 2014, in which you requested
a public hearing for the proposed All Aboard Florida passenger rail project as described
in the public notice dated October 7, 2014, for U.S. Army Corps of Engineers'
application number SAJ-2012-01564(SP-AWP).

Your letter will be considered in the evaluation of this project. You will be notified of
the final determination regarding whether or not a public hearing will be held.

Sincerely,

Andrew W. Phillips

Project Manager

cc: (electronically)

Kate Parmelee [kparmele@martin.fl.us]
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